
“The Children's Future Conference of the Future 
in Support of the United Nations

〜The Project Event in New York 2024 〜
Recruiting participants for

the Debriefing Session on the Visit
to the UN Headquarters in New York 

Date&Time：August 31 , 2024 (Saturday),1:00 p.m.~3:00 p.m.
Venue：MynaviPLACE
　　　　（Kabuki-za Tower 29F, 4-12-15 Ginza, Chuo-ku, Tokyo）
Target：①Participants in the 4th "The Children's Conference
                 of the Future in Support of the United Nations." 
　　　    ②Children aged 9 to 12
　　　　　　　*Elementary school 4th grade to 6th grade students 
　　　　　　　　in the case of elementary school in Japan.

Participant Fee：Free　
　　　　               　※Travel expenses will be at your own expense.

Application：Please apply via the QR code on the right.
Application deadline：August 18, 2024(Sunday)

・Entry will be stopped once maximum capacity is reached.
・Please note that members of the media will be in attendance at the event.

【Organizer】Peace Communication Foundation
【Cooperation】Mynavi Corporation

【Inquiries】
Peace Communication Foundation
Sanada（rsanada@toykoheaaadline.com）
Takeda（ytakeda@tokyoheadline.com）

Mynavi Kid Ambassadors took part in a ceremony to present their idea book, 
which is filled with proposals collected from "The Children's Conference of the Future in Support of the United Nations." 

During the project event, they showcased these ideas in English.
We are pleased to announce that a debriefing session will take place for Mynavi Kid Ambassadors

who visited the United Nations Headquarters in New York.
Additionally, there will be a workshop led by journalist Hori Jun focused on the theme of peace.

Please invite your
friends to participate!


